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Dear Friends,
 
Linda and I have been come apart that we might rest a while as Jesus said in Mark 6:31  
“….Come ye yourselves apart into a desert place, and rest a while: for there were many 
coming and going, and they has no leisure so much as to eat”.  This was made easy by 
gifts and help of family, friends and our Church family at Truth Missionary Baptist 
Church.  We were so blessed.
 
June 16-20, we were in Ocala, Florida with Memorial Baptist Church and Pastor Mike 
West, who hosted the World Wide New Testament Missionʼs Annual Family Fellowship 
Week.  We had a good time seeing missionary families that we had not seen in years.  On 
this trip we were also able to visit my two brothers in Alma, Ga. and my sister in Green 
Cove Springs Florida, as well as my aunt in Stark who is 103 years of age and doing well.
 
July has been a time of preparation for visiting our supporting churches.  Our meetings 
will begin the first week in August.  We always look forward to seeing many of our prayer 
warriors.
 
Reports from Pastor Sal Galioto and the church in Mazara del Vallo:  New people are 
coming to church, three believers were baptized, and the attendance is still holding up 
well.  Please continue to keep the Church there in your prayers.
 
I have been witnessing to a man here in Pelzer, SC named Steve Fassett who is open to 
the Gospel and listening to everything that I say and show him from the Word of God.  
Please pray that in days to come he will open his heart and come to know Christ as his 
Saviour
 
In closing, we thank each of you for your faithful prayers  and financial support for us 
and the ministry.
 
  In Christ,
  Bro. Randall & Sister Linda
 


